
You're Invited to Our Community Men's 

Retreat! 

Dear Community Members, 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Men's Retreat, designed to uplift, inspire, and 

strengthen the bonds of brotherhood among our community. 

Date: March 15-17, 2024 

Location: Peaceful Pines Retreat Center, 123 Forest Lane, Springfield 

This is a great opportunity for men from all backgrounds to come together for a weekend of 

fellowship, personal growth, and reflection. Activities will include workshops, group 

discussions, and outdoor adventures. 

Registration: Please RSVP by March 1, 2024. You can register online at 

www.communitymensretreat.org or contact us at (555) 123-4567. 

We hope to see you there! 

Best Regards, 

The Community Men's Retreat Team 

http://www.communitymensretreat.org/

